
Town Newsletter
Reminder: Property taxes are due December 31, 2019.

A penalty of 10% will be applied to outstanding

balances on January 1, 2020.

 

Christmas Hours for the Town Office:

December 24 8:30-12:00 pm

Closed December 25, 26, 27 & January 1

December 30 & 31 8:30-12:00 & 1:00-4:00

 

The Night of Lights and the Festival of Trees on

December 6 was a huge success again this year.

Thank you to everyone that participated and came

out to enjoy the events of the day!

 

OSS will pick up recycling on December 23

& garbage on December 31

 

Upcoming Events
December 23 - Skate with Santa

January 18 - Minor Hockey Day

February 17 - Frozen Water Family Fun Day

February 18-22 - Winter Break Camp




